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July 29, 2010

Mr. Pat Tierney
500 West Winchester Road
Libertyville, IL 60048-1331

Re: Sunset Bstates Subdivision
Dear Mr. Tierney,

Pursuant to our telephone conversation on this date letter concerning the
completion of the performance items for the above mentioned project we hereby
request modifing our extension of time for our letters of credit until July 17,
2011. This additional time is required because we are still awaiting approval
from Mr. Tom Gooch on placing the finish asphalt surface on the roadway. I
hsve attached a copy of Mr. Gooch’s letter dated July 8, 2010 expressing his
opinion.

It is still our intention to complete all the punch list items from the Planning
and Development Development Department’s review letter of June 4, 2010 by
the end of the summer of 2010 including the revisions to the as-built drawings.
As for the road we intend to compete the base coat revisions required by Mr. Joe
Meyer within the next 30 days. We are then in agreement that a meeting
involving Mr. Gooch should take place to plan the compeletion of the finish coat.
Your assistance in this matter is appreciated.
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